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Happy Easter 
We’ve reached the end of another term 
of exciting learning, marvelous mistakes 
and amazing progress. Thank you to all 
parents and carers who joined us for our 
Easter service. It’s always lovely to 
come together as a school community. 
Enjoy the break and we look forward to 
seeing everyone back rested and 
recharged on Monday 17th April. 
 

Save the Date! 
We shall be celebrating 
King Charles III’s 
Coronation on 
Friday 5th May and 
would like to invite 
you to join us. Each 
class/key stage will 
be giving a performance. EYFS will 
perform first thing in the morning, KS1 
before lunch followed by KS2 in the 
afternoon. Timings and more 
information to follow. The children are 
encouraged to dress up as kings and 
queens on that day.   
 

International Maths Day 
Birklands 
Primary School 
has made it on 
to the 
international Maths website for  
their comic challenges completed in 
Wren class (Nursery). Take a look for 
yourselves Comic Maths Challenge  
what an achievement! Well done Wren 
Class. 
       

 
Bike & Scooter Racks 
It’s great that we have lots of children  
choosing to ride or scoot to school, but 
for everyone’s safety they should not be 
left leaning against the entry ramp. 
Please encourage your child to put their 
bike or scooter in the rack of a morning. 
We have ordered an additional rack so 
there should be plenty of space.  

 
KS1 Dance Club 
On Monday 24th April we shall be 
introducing a KS1 
Dance Club. This 
will run from 
3:10pm until 4pm 
every Monday. 
Places are limited so please collect a 
form from the school office when we 
return after the Easter break. 

 
Letter to the Prime Minster  
Following the recent teachers’ strike 
action, Praise in Kittiwake class (Y4) 
wasn’t happy with the situation and 
decided she should make her feelings 
known…to the Prime Minster! She wrote 
a letter and received a prompt response 
(see letter below). We’re proud, Praise, 
that you feel you can speak out about 
issues that are important to you. 
 

Uniform Direct 
Reminder that we no longer stock 
school uniform. It is now available via 
Uniform Direct click here. 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.idm314.org%2F2023-comic-challenge-map%23&data=05%7C01%7CVFarr%40birklandsschool.co.uk%7Ca01167873ea24bdce34e08db2f850e5b%7Cf4ebe22eb55344f388563e0d84908eb8%7C0%7C0%7C638156020729367630%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=josagbfcNIlvYiStjuUqKHixYBdY7%2BnuL1BRf%2FJcDU0%3D&reserved=0%20%20
https://www.uniform-direct.com/
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White Post Farm  
Robin and Puffin had an fantastic trip to 
White Post Farm last Thursday. The 
children handled the animals, had a field 
walk and enjoyed the play equipment. 
Their behaviour was exemplary and I 
know they thoroughly enjoyed 
themselves.   

      

 
Police Workshop 
We were visited by four police officers 
on Monday who spent the day working 
with each class. The children were able 
to explore the police vehicles and were 
spoken to about how to stay safe in the 
community and online. The children 
witnessed various staff being ‘arrested’ 
and put in the police van, but we can 
confirm that they have been ‘released’! 
 

 

 
 

 
Squid Accounts 
It is really important that Squid dinner 
money accounts are kept in credit. If 
your account goes overdrawn, we will 
only be able to offer your child a 
sandwich for lunch until the balance is 
cleared. 

 
Dates for your Diary                              
 

Diary Dates 

03.04.23 
– 

14.04.23 

Easter Holidays  

17.04.23 Bring Your 
Grown-up to… 
Wren class 

2:00 pm 
- 3:00 pm 

18.04.23 Y1 parents/carers 
Phonics Meeting 
& Workshop 

9:00 am 
- 9:45 am 

20.04.23 Y2 parents/carers 
SATs Meeting 

3:15 pm 
- 4:00 pm 

01.04.23 May Day Bank 
Holiday   

 

05.05.23 King’s Coronation 
Playground Party 

 

08.05.23 King’s 
Coronation 
Bank Holiday 

 

09.05.23 Y3 & 4 to 
Creswell Crags 

 

09.05.23  
- 

12.05.23 

KS2 SATs  

19.05.23 Y5 & 6 Road 
Safety 
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29.05.23 
– 

02.06.23 

Half term  

  

 


